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Christmas and New Year's greetings 
and wishing you all a great 2019.  
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   Naturally Yours     

In our autumn 2018 edition we talked about using 
motion triggered wildlife cameras to survey the 
fauna of some of our regions reserves. Well, over the 
last few months we have continued to set up 
cameras to see what species inhabit our local bush. 

There is something exciting about putting up a 
camera on a likely looking log, hollow or rocky 
outcrop, or where there is lots of tell -tale diggings, 
scats (poo) or tracks and coming back to see what 
animals have been past. Who exactly is living in this 
patch of bush (or gardené)? Will you just get photos 
of the waving vegetation or shadows moving across 
the ground, because you set the camera up poorly? 
Or will there be something more exciting? 

So you've set up the camera, even put a little bait in 
front of it  and left it for a few days, weeks if you 
manage to resist the temptation to go check.  Now 
you are going to collect the m, if you can remember 
where they areé Turing off the camera and seeing 
that a few hundred photos have been taken builds 
the excitement! Who have we caught on camera?  

 

A quick scroll shows lots of grass waving and 
shadowsé bugger. But then the animals start to 
show themselves. Sometimes it is just a flicker of 
movement, an ear or tail in frame, a blur of animal 
flashing past or an inquisitive nose poked too close 
to identify.  But others are perfect. A good shot of an 
animal or small snippets of behaviour when set to 
video. Suddenly the effort has been worthwhile. A 
feeling of success. Maybe confirmation of a suspicion 
you had about that track/scat/digging , an expected 
visitor but a good biodiversity record nonetheless or 
something more exciting. So, what have we captured 
so far? Check out our website for more 
images/videos  

The Usual Suspects : 
Common Brushtail Possum, Bennett's Wallaby, and 
Pademelon. 

 

The more I nteresting:  
Bluetongue, Echidna, Black and Grey Currawongs, 
Tawny Frogmouth, Superb Fairywren, Beautiful 
Firetail, Tasmania Scrubwren and Waving Human J 

 

The Very Exciting  (all firsts for me) : 
Long-nosed Potoroo, Tasmanian Bettong and 
Spotted-tailed Quoll!!!  

 

The Expected , but Disappointing:  
Cats (pet and feral), Black Rat, Rabbit, House 
Mouse, Blackbird, (lots) , Dogs (pets) 

 

by Gill Basnett 

http://www.tamarnrm.com.au/2018/12/12/wildlife-caught-on-camera/

